
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2 February 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Year 7 Mid-Year Report 
  
Despite moving the parent/carers evenings back by one week, we have still published your child’s 
mid-year report as scheduled. We are looking forward to discussing the report with you next week.  
 
To access your child’s Mid-Year Report please view the Reports tab on your My Child at School 
Account. An explanation of this report is set out below;  
 

 Target indicates the band we would expect your child to be working at throughout the year. 
This target is based on their performance from Key Stage 2. A key is included at the bottom 
of the report, Mastery is the highest band.  

 Progress indicates how much progress your child has made in comparison to their target, 

which is colour coded. A key is included at the bottom right of the report. 

 The ATL (Attitude to Learning) scores show your child’s ATL in each subject area and ranges 
from a “1” (Exemplary) to a “4” (Often fails to meet expectations). A key is included at the 
bottom of the report.  

 A “Yes” will appear in the homework column if there is an issue with completing homework 
to a suitable standard or if it is not completed on time.  

 
We recognise that excellent attendance is key to good progress and attainment. In light of this, your 
child’s current attendance is included within the report. This figure is taken up to and including 17 
December 2020. This gives a fair reflection which does not account for any lockdown issues with 
devices, connectivity or similar. Any periods of self-isolation or COVID-19 related illness during the 
period September 2020 to December 17 2020 is also negated. 
 
Should you have any queries regarding this report, please do not hesitate to contact me at The 
King’s School.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 

Mr A Holland  
Assistant Headteacher  
 


